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A Week Without The Seniors, by Zoe  
 

Oh!  I wish I was at Sydney with the big kids.  On Monday the 
big kids went to Sydney with Mrs Smith.  I interviewed all the 
Juniors about our week without the Seniors and this is what 
they said: 
Levi:    “I am sad because I liked playing with Iva”. 
Brayden:  “I feel bored because it is exciting to play with  
    them”.  
Katie:  “I am happy because they always play at the  
    handball court when we want to play handball. 
Tiffany:  “I am happy because it is quieter in the playground”. 
Maddie:  “I miss them a lot”.  
Letiesha:  “I miss Molly because I like playing with her”. 
Me:    “I miss the big kids and Mrs Smith a lot”. 
 

Painting the Tyres, by Katie  
 

Slop! Slop! Slop! There are so many colours. We used white, 
yellow, blue, green, red and orange to colour the tyres.  There 
were only three people on a tyre at a time.  We have made 
dots and patterns and the tyres look very pretty.  We had to 
colour them white first and let them dry.  We had to colour 
them in colours so they looked pretty.  Levi was late so he 
couldn’t colour the white.  He could colour them in the  
colours. 
 



 Safe Respectful Learners 

Welcome Back 
We welcome Lucas back to our school after his time in Armidale.  
 
 
Niangala Well Being Day, Wednesday 1st November 
The whole school is off to Niangala for a Well Being Day run by 
Healthwise.  There will be various activities based around  
self-esteem, nutrition, healthy lifestyle, mental health and sun 
safety.  The Seniors will be participating in a workshop about  
Puberty. If you have any concerns please contact the school. 
Healthwise are providing morning tea for all the children, but 
they do need their lunch and a piece of fruit for fruit break upon 
arrival. Please return the attached permission note. The morning 
bus run will be as usual. 
 
 
Kids In The Kitchen, Thursday 2nd November 
Next Thursday the Seniors will be cooking lunch for the whole 
school.  As they are all in Sydney, I’m not sure what is going to 
be on the menu, but I know it will be delicious! 
 
 
School Photos, Friday 17th November 
There is an attached order form if you are interested in ordering 
some photos.  The money and order form can be returned at 
any time up to the 17th of November. 
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Iva Haling  
for  

excellence in Spelling 
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Zoe Cas  

for great work in 
Mathematics 
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27/10/17 

Tiffany Towney  

for her kindness  

towards others 

 

Sydney Excursion 
I’m sure everyone is having a wonderful time in Sydney! We 
can’t wait to hear about it next week when they return. 


